
Reception 

Have been looking at the art 

work of Vincent Van Gogh. We 

have been painting one of his 

famous works ‘Sunflowers’ 

The Hub 

We have been learning about 

food from other countries. We 

made chilli and invited Mr Hunt 

to come and taste it. We think 

he liked it. 

Class 3  

We have been inspired by the work 

of Michelangelo. We are working on 

our interpretation of his work.  

Class 1 

We have been learning about 

Australia's history, especially 

the life of the Aboriginal tribes. 

We are making Aboriginal 

masks,  trying to replicate the 

intricate  patterns. 

Class 6   

We have been learning about 

WW2. We have looked at many 

aspects of this topic. We really  

enjoyed learning about Ann Frank 

and her diary. We made models of 

her house in Amsterdam. 
Class 4 

We are using our library to find books 
about the North Pole and South Pole. 
We have found fiction and non-fiction 
books on animals that live there. We 
also found books about endangered 
animals that rely on the ice, such as 
polar bears. 

 Class 2 

We have been investigating       

animals that live in the Rainforest. 

We have looked at their habitats 

and found out lots of interesting 

facts. 

Pictures from our global activities in the curriculum which 

we have shared with our partner schools.  1st February 2018 

 Class 5  

We have been learning the 
about Mayans, we have been   
sketching pictures and making 
models of Mayan temples. 

 


